
  

 

HECKER VILLAGE BOARD MEETING 

December 11, 2018 

 

 President Charles Kujawski called the December 11, 2018 regular Board Meeting to 

order.  After reciting the Pledge of Allegiance, the following members answered roll:  

Charles Kujawski, Rich Happel, Jim Mueth, Trisha Maddox, Douglas Van Buren, Gary 

Wittenauer, Guy Briley, Lori Amann and Annette Schreder. Absent was Arnold Eckart. 

 

James Mueth made a motion seconded by Douglas Van Buren to approve the November 

13, 2018 regular Board minutes.  Voting all ayes, notion carried. 

 

Gary Wittenauer made a motion seconded by Douglas Van Buren to approve the 

treasurer’s report and pay all bills submitted for the month of December.  Voting all ayes, 

motion carried. 

 

Mayor:  There was a nice turnout for the Santa Claus visit to the Hecker Community 

Center.  Some changes next year may be to add some activities for the kids to do while 

waiting to see Santa. 

The letter for the Quasquicentennial Event will be going out soon to all the businesses, 

clubs and churches to attend a meeting to get input for the event. 

Douglas Van Buren has sold some of the Village of Hecker’s used equipment that was for 

sale. 

 

Committee Reports: 

• Police/EMA--Discussion was held to possibly set up a meeting with the County 

Sheriff. 

 

President Kujawski handed out a quote from Equipment Service Co., Inc. for a new Salt 

Spreader. 

Douglas Van Buren made a motion seconded by Rich Happel to accept a quote of 

$2070.00 for a new Salt Spreader.  Voting all ayes, motion carried. 

 

Douglas Van Buren made a motion seconded by Gary Wittenauer to adjourn the meeting.  

Voting all ayes, motion carried. 

 

The next Village Board Meeting will be on January 8, 2019 

 

Submitted by Annette Schreder, Village Clerk 

            

 

 


